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HELLA lays foundation for new electronics plant in Lithuania 

• Growing demand for electronics components requires expansion of 
production network 

• Site opening in Lithuanian Kaunas region planned for summer of 2018 

Lippstadt/Kaunas, October 16, 2017. Alongside industrial and political 

representatives, HELLA laid the foundation for a new electronics plant in Lithuania. With 

its new location in the Lithuanian Kaunas region, the automotive supplier intends to 

serve the increasing demand for electronics products while further expanding its 

international presence. The opening of the plant that will build mostly sensors, actuators 

and control modules for European automobile manufacturers, is scheduled for the 

middle of 2018. During its first expansion phase, the new HELLA site will initially 

comprise a production surface of 7,000 square meters and employ some 250 persons. 

The investment amount for this phase totals 30 million euros.  

"The new plant in Lithuania serves as important building block for the future in the 

context of our global production network", said Gerold Lucas, executive board member 

of the Electronics business division and in charge of the global electronics production at 

HELLA, at the occasion of the groundbreaking. "Here in Lithuania, we encounter an 

outstanding environment with excellently trained employees and a powerful 

infrastructure." 

The general manager of InvestLithuania, Mantas Katinas, confirmed in the context of 

his presentation the importance of the HELLA investment for Lithuania. "The fact that 

with HELLA, an internationally leading, highly respected automotive supplier opens a 

new plant here serves as strong signal not only to the Kaunas region, but also for 

Lithuania as an industrial location overall." The relevance of the investment was 

powerfully underlined by the economics minister of the Republic of Lithuania as well as 

the permanent representative of the German embassy in Lithuania participating in the 

groundbreaking ceremony for the new HELLA plant.  
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Please note:  

This text and corresponding photo material can also be found in our press database at: 

www.hella.com/press 
 
HELLA GmbH & Co. KGaA, Lippstadt: HELLA is a global, family-owned company, listed on 
the stock exchange, with around 38,000 employees at over 125 locations in some 35 countries. 
The HELLA Group develops and manufactures products for lighting technology and electronics 
for the automotive industry and also has one of the largest retail organizations for automotive 
parts, accessories, diagnostics, and services within Europe. With nearly 7,000 people working in 
research and development, HELLA is one of the most important innovation drivers on the 
market. Furthermore, with sales of 6.6 billion euros in the fiscal year of 2016/2017, the HELLA 
Group is one of the top 40 automotive parts suppliers in the world and one of the 100 largest 
German industrial companies. 
 
For additional information please contact: 
Dr. Markus Richter 
Company spokesman 
HELLA GmbH & Co. KGaA   
Rixbecker Strasse 75 
59552 Lippstadt 
Germany 
Phone: +49 (0)2941 38-7545 
Fax: +49 (0)2941 38-477545 
Markus.Richter@hella.com 
www.hella.com 
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